June 8, 2020
Greetings Board of Supervisors,

Regarding funding for the Mendocino County Fire Safe Council — at
https://firesafemendocino.org/ — We wanted to comment here about the just-published

draft County of Mendocino budget for the upcoming fiscal year proposes to reduce the
County's support for us from the current $100,000 to $25,000/year.

The County's significant support last year powered a substantial revival of the MCFSC.
We are now engaged in a number of vital fuels-reduction (such as major road clearing
work in Ukiah and Brooktrails) and educational programs. We hope to continue
substantially increasing our affiliated network of Neighborhood Fire Safe Councils so
that they can leverage the work needed to address our mission to help all residents of
Mendocino County to survive and thrive in a wildfire-prone environment.

We ask the Board of Supervisors to increase the MCFSC's funding to at least $50,000,
which would allow us to operate at a baseline level and effectively bring in other grant
funding to support more fire-safety work in our community.

Thank you,
Peggy Costa
& Larry Costa


https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fsherwoodfirewise.us4.list-manage.com%2ftrack%2fclick%3fu%3d6f63fea4e7e668ae79f878780%26id%3db6ad9c866e%26e%3df8e0700947&c=E,1,_69lUA_ZKQN5dvVOPKP5ChRCp3XagpRiuX34v67qI2FTv_kVE-tKv_3kA6aDpG0bsHjm27FTOPEyfTwtK9Hqy3vq4-lb3jYKVYXtw_m4h015NYRECS5Z6II9o30,&typo=1

